
PRESS RELEASE 

You can’t have enough Fish & Chips 

 

Registered Charity 1152293 

 

Chippenham-based charity Fun4All, which aims to give Carers and those they Care For a break, 

provided 32 guests with another of their popular Fish & Chips Socials on 10
th

 July, followed by 

singalong entertainment from local vocalist Chris Stone. 

 

All the guests enjoyed chatting over their Fish & Chips and all joined in with the singing and 

occasional dancing, a welcome break from their caring role, and the cost per head was just £3, 

incredible value.  

Our next event, a visit to Castle Coombe Motor Racing Circuit on Saturday 8
th

 August, is fully booked 

but please visit our website www.Fun4All.org.uk for more details of other forthcoming events. 

   

### 

 

PRESS RELEASE ENDS       

 

Editors Notes :   For further details please contact Mike Oakes  via e-mail chair@fun4all.org.uk  or 

Telephone 01249 660010       


